Dyslexia and Handwriting
There is an argument as to whether pupils with dyslexia should or should not be taught ‘joined up’ or cursive handwriting.

Some people recommend cursive writing because it leaves a trace on motor memory which helps with spelling.  Some teachers believe that it causes a lot of anxiety because pupils find printing easier.

Other believe that cursive writing will eliminate the occurrence of letter reversals and will help pupils to ‘chunk’ parts of words.

Some educational psychologists recommend techniques to help with writing etc.  One such is to imagine letters dancing as you write the words.  The pupil has to visualise his arm dancing along making each letter.  This would match well with cursive writing.

A game

Put children in groups of 6.  Give each a small whiteboard and a different coloured marker.  Each group has a word to learn.  Ask them to say the word then name each letter as they write it.  When finished they say the word again.  Now they stand up with the marker in the right hand, make a circle with the rest of the group, let go the pen in the right hand and take the pen from the left hand.  They then repeat the process until they have written the word six times.  Now wipe the boards clean and try to write the word.
